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26th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Year 8 Residential Trip to Hindleap Warren, Forest Row 29th April – 01st May 2024 
 

 

We are writing to inform you there has been a change of date for the Year 8 residential trip to 

Hindleap Warren due to take place next year. This was due to a system issue at Hindleap resulting 

in a double booking.  

 

The residential trip will now take place from Monday 29th April 2024 to Wednesday 01st May 2024. 

 

The new date will be reflected on all documentation going forward, we will share more information 

with you regarding the residential later this term. 

 

If the change of date means you would no longer like your child to attend please get in touch with 

us as soon as possible. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Martin Woods   

Assistant Head 

 


